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Dear John,
EXPOSURE DRAFT 75, LEASES

The Malaysian Institute of Accountants (“MIA”) is pleased to provide comments on the
International Public Sector Accounting Standards Board (“IPSASB”) Exposure Draft (ED) 75,
Leases as attached in Appendix 1 to this letter.

We hope our comments would contribute to the IPSASB’s deliberation in finalising the matter.
If you have any queries or require clarification of this submission, please contact Rasmimi
Ramli, Deputy Executive Director of Digital Economy, Reporting and Risk at +603 2722 9277
or by email at rasmimi@mia.org.my.

Yours sincerely,
MALAYSIAN INSTITUTE OF ACCOUNTANTS
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,( DR NURMAZILAH DATO’ MAHZAN
Chief Executive Officer

Dewan Akauntan, Unit 33-01, Level 33, Tower A, The Vertical, Avenue 3
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Website: www.mia.org.my | Tel: + 603 2722 9000 | Fax: + 603 2722 9100



Appendix 1

Specific Matter for Comments

We agree with how IPSASB has modified IFRS 16 for the public sector based on the reasons
explained in the Basis of Conclusion.

We wish to highlight that there is a tripartite arrangement in Malaysia in relation to a lease
arrangement. Details of such arrangement are included in our response to question 7 of our
comment letter on Request for Information Concessionary Leases and Other Arrangement
Similar to Leases. We propose that the IPSASB consider such arrangement in the Leases
project and where relevant, to include guidance on such arrangement.

We agree with the above proposal where such definition is used for the purpose of applying
the lessor accounting requirements in ED 75. We note the difference in fair value definition
between ED 75 and ED 77 and will look at the proposed fair value definition in ED77 as part
of our review of the ED.

We agree with the above proposal based on the reasons discussed in the Basis of
Conclusion.




